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Chair Holvey, Vice-Chairs Elmer and Sosa, and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing as a member of the American Association of University Women Salem 

Oregon Branch. 

(AAUW) and I strongly support House Bill 2800 

Age discrimination is real. I'm not sure I know anyone who hasn't either personally 

experienced it or know a friend who has.  

I filled out an application at a University and one of the question was “are you over 50 

years old.  Thankfully that question was removed from the application. How many 

other employers are making the same sort of age discrimination? 

Unfortunately, women take the biggest hardship. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dolores Mlynarczyk, 

Salem, Oregon   

 


